

BBPSRH/PARENT/2021-22/152

10.03.2022

By education. I mean an all-round drawing of the best in child and man in body, mind and spirit.

— Mahatma Gandhi

Dear Parents

The bygone year has brought us at the interface of human touch and technology. Amidst the chaos has been the new order of materializing things, the school has taken this challenging situation in its stride and has made all the necessary arrangements to immerse the young learners in the best practices of learning virtually. We have successfully reached the end of the academic session 2021-2022.

As we close this academic session and assess the progress of our students, we would want you to keep the following dates in mind.

Last working day (Pre Primary Department) - Tuesday, 15 March 2022 Result Declaration- Monday, 28 March 2022

Parents are requested to collect the Appraisal card of their wards from the school as per the schedule given below:

4 40 10	09:00 am to 10:00 am
Roll No 1 to 10	10:00 am to 11:00 am
Roll No 11 to 20	11:30 am to 12:30 pm
Roll No 21 to 30	12:30 pm to 01:30 pm
Roll No 31 to the last roll no.	12:30 pm to 02:00 pm

You are requested to adhere to the time slots for smooth and safe distribution of the result. In the light of the pandemic guidelines, participation will be limited to one parent/guardian. You are requested to follow the required COVID protocol.

The new academic session (2022-2023) shall commence from Monday, 4 April 2022.

Warm regards

Geeta Gangwani (Principal)